
From: Broome, Darryl <dbroome@aging.sc.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 9/7/2017 1:42:56 PM
Subject: Fw: SC DMV website

Sent using OWA for iPhone 

From: Washington, Cheryl
 
Sent: Thursday, September 7, 2017 1:34:50 PM
 
To: Van Cleave, Jennifer
 
Cc: Hightower, Kay; Wolf, Anne; Broome, Darryl; Page, Hank
 
Subject: FW: SC DMV website 
 
Jennifer,
 
Here’s some language HR has used in our e-mails along with the link to SCEMD.
 
We have been advised of state office closings that will affect the following counties as of this time.
 
http://scemd.org/closings
 
We are following the same weather hazard decisions made by the county government officials where the state 
office is located. For example, if county officials delay the opening or close of county government offices, that 
means state offices in that county will follow the same schedule. Please check the SCEMD office periodically 
for any updates.
 
Thanks,
Cheryl/HR
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